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Dear parents and carers, 

Yesterday we had a great time working with artist Amanda Lorens who is 

helping us make images for Lafrowda day at St Just. This year our theme is 

‘Africa- The Lion King’. 

We have started making a giant Lion to head our procession at Lafrowda and 

hand-held Flying Parrots and banners as all children who take part will have 

an image to hold. Grateful thanks to our volunteer helpers-  Kay, Andrew, 

Dave, Anna, Catherine and Frances who helped contribute towards what 

turned out to be a very productive day, as well as having a great time. 

An Invitation to join us at Lafrowda will be sent out today; we hope that as 

many families as possible will be able to come along this year, my last time. 

We receive many positive comments about Lafrowda Day from both those 

who take part in the festival and members of the wider community who see 

our school taking part. It is undeniably a wonderful opportunity to showcase 

what our school has to offer so please come along and join us. 
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Year 5 and 6 had an amazing residential in the Isles of Scilly 
last week.  In near perfect weather, we had the opportunity 
to explore the different islands and compare island life to our 
own on the mainland.  We explored St Marys on Tuesday, 
where we learnt about The Garrison walls and forts from the 
Civil War and then looked for treasure on Treasure 
Beach.  Wednesday took us to St Agnes where we visited 
their school - which only had 8 children! Next we took on the 
Maze on St Agnes and studied the geographic location which 
made us realise why there were so many shipwrecks in the 
area. 
On Thursday we visited the uninhabited island of Samson, 
where we observed the ruins of cottages. We then got a 
dinghy and waded across to Rushy Bay on Bryher, where 
Michael Morpurgo's 'Why the Whales Came' was set. 
On Friday we visited the beautiful gardens of Tresco. 
The children were all extremely well behaved and many 
members of the public commented on how impressed they 
were with their behaviour and attitude. 
The Isles of Scilly residential is a great opportunity to 
experience learning outside of the classroom and it is great 
to see the children coming together to support one another, 
forming strong bonds and making such happy memories. 
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Yesterday Penberth Class enjoyed a wonderful day at Paradise 

Park. As well as seeing the many species of birds- including the 

Choughs- they were able to feed the penguins, visit the animals and 

feed carrots to the sheep and goats as well as spending time 

enjoying the Jungle Barn. Many thanks to everyone who helped 

facilitate the visit and contributed to help making it such a special 

day. Plans are already in place for a special treat for our Little 

Choughs in the very near future. 

Next week Nanjizal Class will be heading out to Hayle for their camping 

experience. We hope that they have a good time. 

 

Do we have any young riders interested in entering the above 

event on Friday 6th July? School teams comprise of 4 but there is 

the possibility of combining teams if needed. 

Please let the school office know if you may be interested. 

Measles Alert! 

Please read important notice for parents posted in Reception 
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last 
food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Athletics Club (Y1-6) until 4.15pm, Construction Club (Y1-2) ends 4pm 
Tuesday- Gardening Club until 4.15pm  
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, No Cricket Club (Y3-6) due to camp 
Thursday-Crochet Club (Y3-6) Rounders Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 

 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session 
until 5.30pm £4.00 
 Weather Permitting- Outside Play is encouraged every day 
Monday- Paper crafting 
Tuesday-  Fabric People Drawing (for new school banner)                                         
Wednesday- Baking Decorative Biscuit  
Thursday- Sporting Activities (ball games, hoops, skipping) 
Friday- Construction, Lego etc. 
 
WANTED- for our fundraising stall at the Summer Fete: Toys, 
Puzzles, Books, good condition Bric-a-Brac plus any items suitable 
for the Lucky Dip. Thank you. 
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7-8.30pm 
Fancy Dress optional but recommended so you don’t feel 

left out of the fun and frolics: either Hawaiian or 70s dress 

Lots of 70s beats at the request of staff members 

who will also be leaving at the end of term  
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News

 

St Buryan Academy Choir  

 

Songs for Summertime 

Friday 13th July at 2.15pm 

Admission free           Everyone Welcome             
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